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Hulm, Petra

From: LindaAndFaith@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 9:35 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Lawyers for Water Protectors

To Whom It May Concern, 
  
I have watched from Louisiana all that has gone on with Dapl and the Water Protectors. I am writing this to ask to please 
allow out of state lawyers to help the true Americans. Our Native American people have the representation they need in 
court. I pray you allow this. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Linda Madere 
Gonzales, Louisiana 70737 
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